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Last Meeting 

Club Assembly  -  Strategy & Planning Session 
 

Update from our President 
 
Many thanks for all that attended and contributed to last meeting’s planning session.  I 
was aware there was a fair bit to get through in a limited amount of time and I apologise 
for going over time,  however what came out of it was very encouraging. 
 
Summarising the outcomes: 
 

• We like the current format of two meetings a month and a social event on the fifth 

Wednesday 

• The suggested draft Club structure was approved with a few tweaks.  Thankyou to 

those who put their name on the various committees 

• Suggestions for various fund raising and an endorsement for seeing if the “Taste of 

the Coal Valley” event is viable 

 
This week we welcome District Governor, Heath Chong, who will talk to us about District 
happenings.  We will be joined by members of the Rotary Club of Bellerive. 
 
We held our monthly Board Meeting last Wednesday, where there was a discussion on 
meeting costs.  Noting that there has not been a change for some time and costs have 
increased, we decided on the following increase: 
 

• With a meal $25 

• Without a meal $5 

The above will include the cost of two up and coffee. 
 
The Treasurer is most pleased that this might limit the number of coins! 
 
I’ll talk a bit more about the above this Wednesday. 
 

President Stephen 

http://www.rotaryclublindisfarne.org.au/


 
 
 

…and we Induct Another New Member 
 

 
Welcome to our “Clarence Sunrise”, satellite club Hannah! 

 
 
 

OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

All members and families of the Rotary Club 

of Lindisfarne and the Satellite Club are 

invited to a Tommy Choo Choo training day to be held at the 

Showgrounds on Sunday 29 August starting at 11.00am.   A BBQ Lunch will 

be provided. 

Training will cover operation and safety factors for operating the train. 

 

Tommy at Salamanca Market:  The Hobart City Council has asked us to run 

Tommy at the Salamanca market on Saturday 21 and 28 August (yes this 

month!) from 9:00am till 2:00pm on both Saturdays .   No fares are being 

collected rather the council will pay $150 per hour.  The Tommy route will 

run through St David’s Park. 

A minimum crew of 4 will be required on each day.  Please contact John 

Cole asap with your availability. 

  



Tommy & BBQ Bookings 
 

Location Date Time What Confirmed 

Salamanca Market 21 Aug 0900-1400 Tommy Confirmed 

Salamanca Market 28 Aug 0900-1400 Tommy Confirmed 

Hobart Show 20 - 23 Oct TBC Tommy   

Dodges Ferry Primary 5 Nov   Tommy TBC 

Tarrumurrah school 7 Nov 1030-1400 Tommy Confirmed  

T & T 7 Nov   BBQ Confirmed 

Myer Xmas Pageant 13 Nov 1030 Tommy TBC 

Tassal Xmas Party 21 Nov   Tommy TBC 

Margate Primary 

School fair 26 Nov 1600-1800 Tommy Confirmed  

Brierley 1 - 3 Dec 1000-1400 BBQ TBC 

 

 

Did You Know? 

 

In an emergency the event coordinator may spend up to $200 on emergency 

repairs.  If the coordinator needs to spend more than $200 then every 

attempt must be made to consult with the Director of Operations (D.O.) or 

the club President.  

 

 
Margaret C shared this photo from the recent High Tea & History Evening  



MEETING ROSTER 
 

This Meeting 
 

18 August 
District Governor’s 
Official Club Visit  -  

Partners Night 
 

Chair:            Peter M 
Reception:  Nigel G 
Set Up:         TBA 

Next Meeting 
 

1 September 
Daniel Hulme – 

Parenting a Child on the 
Autism Spectrum 

 
Chair:            Margot P 
Reception:  Ted K 
Set Up:         TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

4 August 
Club Assembly – 

Strategy & Planning 
Session 

 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

PROGRAM  - 2021  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

Aug 18  District Governor Heather Chong – Official 
Club Visit  -  Partners Night 

 

Sept 1 Daniel Hulme – Club Member Parenting a child on the autism spectrum 

Sept 8 Board Meeting  
Sept 15 Pauline Kaye – Clarence City Council 

Environmental Health Officer 
Safe Food Handling (all members are 
recommended to attend to ensure we follow 
safe food handling practices when 
conducting bbq’s and other such events) 

Sept 29 Social event – fundraiser with Inner Wheel  
TBC 

Sally Wise giving a Chutney making demo  
TBC 

 

  



 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via social media or email) 

 

 

 

 


